

28th June, 2022

Dear Parent/Guardian,

RE: PARTY INVITATION

We thank the Almighty God as we come to the end of the term.

Our long awaited farewell party and celebration for the former Principal, Mr. John Kombo has been scheduled for this **Saturday 2nd July 2022** from **3:00pm** at the school ground.

All parents are invited as we come together to celebrate the success and achievements we have had under his leadership.

Looking forward for a great day as the staff and parents celebrate together.

Thank you and be blessed.

OMAR BABU AG PRINCIPAL P. O. Box 81050 - 80100

MOMBASA

28.06.2022,



28th June, 2022

Dear Parent/Guardian,

RE: PARTY INVITATION

We thank the Almighty God as we come to the end of the term.

Our long awaited farewell party and celebration for the former Principal, Mr. John Kombo has been scheduled for this <u>Saturday 2nd July 2022</u> from <u>3:00pm</u> at the school ground.

All parents are invited as we come together to celebrate the success and achievements we have had under his leadership.

Looking forward for a great day as the staff and parents celebrate together.

Thank you and be blessed.

OMAR BABU AG PRINCIPAL P. O. Box 81050 - 80100

MOMBASA

MOMBASA

28.06.2022.